



Mrs Lisa Casey Lemington Riverside Primary School Rokeby Street Lemington Newcastle Upon Tyne Tyne And Wear NF15 8RR

Your Supporter Number is: 41101934

16th February 2015

Dear Mrs Casey,

Thank you - you've made the world better with a sweater!

Thank you so much to all of you at Lemington Riverside Primary School for taking part in Christmas Jumper Day and for your generous donation of £44.20.

By popping on your festive pullovers, you've helped to make a life-changing difference for children all over the world. And this year, as the UK government will match every donation pound for pound, your money will be doubled – helping us do twice as much for children.

As an official thank you from Jumper HQ, I've enclosed a certificate to mark your fantastic fundraising efforts, which we hope you will display with pride. If you have made more than one payment, the total shown on your certificate may not include all your donations. Just email us at christmasjumper@savethechildren.org.uk with the full amount you raised, and we will send you a new certificate.

Thanks to woolly wonderful supporters like you across the nation, Christmas Jumper Day 2014 has been a fantastic success.

I hope you all had a tinseltastic day and that, as you pack up your knits for this year, you're planning to join the woolly revolution again when the time comes in 2015. Christmas Jumper Day 2015 will take place on Friday 11 December – so get the date in the diary!

Thank you again for your fantastic support.

Woolly wishes,

Anna Bidmead

Jumper HQ christmasjumper@savethechildren.org.uk 020 7012 6400



CONGRATULATIONS

Lemington Riverside Primary School

You made the world better with a sweater by raising

£44.20

And this year, as the UK government is matching donations up to £5million, your money will be doubled, helping us do twice as much for children.

Thank you for your support!







